

## Welcome to the 2020-2021 School Year!

My name is Megan Lembcke and I am the Health Assistant at Lakeside Elementary. This will be my first year here and I am very excited to get to know all of you and your children. I have worked in the healthcare field for the past 18 years, working primarily in acute hospital settings. I received my Practical Nursing Certificate from The Fox Valley Technical College in February of 2020 and since, have worked in Pediatrics.

I grew up in Oshkosh and now live about 15 minutes outside of town. I have 3 children. The youngest is a sophomore, next a junior and oldest is a senior all in high school this year. In my free time I enjoy spending time with family and friends, swimming, puzzles, and craft projects. I also enjoy volunteering my free time with annual events hosted by the Oshkosh Fire Department.

If you have any questions or concerns in regards to your child's health, please feel free to reach out to me.

Sincerely, Megan Lembcke, LPN-Health Assistant megan.lembcke@oshkosh.k12.wi.us (920) 424-0131

